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Message from Mrs Fynn : 

As another busy week draws to a close I’d like to share how proud I’ve been of the children this 

week, two visitors have commented on how calm, sensible and focussed they are. PE Coach Zoe 

was particularly impressed by the behaviour of Year 1 and how engaged they were in learning. The 

nurses who came to do the flu jabs also noted how calm, friendly and sensible all children were. 

What an amazing start to the year! 

This week I'm on the hunt for volunteers, there are several different things you could get involved in 

if you have time to spare. The Parents Association are looking for people to support their work and 

they have a meeting on Monday afternoon in school if you would like to get involved with them.  

Mrs Bell is on the look out for reading volunteers, we have volunteers who do a couple of hours a 

week, others do much more. Finally, we are always keen to speak to parents who would like to  

become involved with the strategic direction that the school takes and join the governing body, if 

you would like to know more about what this involves please email  

admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk and we can send you an information pack. 

Reception 2025/2026 Intake Tours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is due to start Reception Year in the September 2025 intake and you would like to join 

one of our School tours, please email your name, contact details and preferred tour dates to  

admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some 

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

October - Black History Month 

2nd October - Census Day 

      - Reception: Elmer Dressing Up Day 

17th October - PA Quiz Night 

21st October - Reception Parents Phonics Workshop 

22nd October - Individual Pupil Photographs 

6th November - Outdoor Classroom Day 

Week Commencing 10th November - Anti-Bullying Week 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

Tues 14/10 9.30-10.30am Tue 11/11 9.30-10.30am 

Mon 20/10 9.30-10.30am Wed 12/11 9.30-10.30am 

Thu 23/10 1.30-2.30pm Wed 19/11 1.30-2.30pm 

Mon 03/11 1.30-2.30pm Mon 24/11 9.30-10.30am 

Wed 05/11 9.30-10.30am Wed 26/11 9.30-10.30am 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee0aH1iIyEHIQafxLIrQYtGy3EzZBieRtcOmdK433SDcBXCA/viewform


Class Attendance Award: 

The class with highest attendance this week was Sweden with 97.4%.  Congratulations to them!   

Unfortunately no other classes reached our weekly 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 94.4% 

 

 
France -  95.2% Japan -  92.3% 

Greece -  93.7% Kenya -  95.2% 

Sweden -  97.4% Brazil -  93% 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: George S Greece:    Riley Brazil: Tommy 

Wales:    Ellie Sweden:    Lyla P Japan:    Scarlett 

England:    Teddy France:    Ava N Kenya:    Olivia 

Scotland:  Saafir     



For detailed allergen information 

please follow this link to our website: 

 https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/

web/the_hadleigh_kitchen/318495 

Week 1 Menu - Commencing 29th September  

 

 

Census Day - 2nd October 2025 

 

 

 

 

                                             

https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/the_hadleigh_kitchen/318495


 

@hadleighinfants 

 

@Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

                                                  Hadleigh Heroes 

Haven from France Class has been looking after our environment 

by litter picking - she managed to collect a whole bag of rubbish.  

Haven was surprised at by all the different litter that had been left 

behind from the usual array of cans, plastic bottles and carrier 

bags through to a disregarded shoe, a burst football and,  

ironically, a broken litter picker!  Well done Haven, you did an 

amazing job! 

Holiday Dates - 

27th-31st October - Half Term Break 

22nd December - 2nd January - Christmas Break 

3rd November - Welcome Back! 

5th January - Welcome Back! 

Polite Request 

We kindly ask that any outstanding balance 

on your School Money account for the  

last academic year are settled as a matter of 

importance. 

Many thanks 

Parent Workshops 2026 

Reception - 8th May 

Year 1 - 10th February   

Year 2 - 6th March 

Each workshop will take place during the 
afternoon.  Details will follow nearer the 

time.   



 

 Fireworks Volunteers 2025  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSc04EPVyBiE-

_qdl3rpPpdnJiIhkXez8XxgP6xT4TN5P3hXEg/
viewform 

We would love you to join us on Monday 29th September at 1.30pm in the School foyer 

for our first meeting of the year!  If you have any questions please drop us and email:  

hadleighinfantsandnurserypa@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfr70pchp4MS1bZ_HSuMWaL0yBpB-Y0yYlKp34dWQDAitQZ3Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfr70pchp4MS1bZ_HSuMWaL0yBpB-Y0yYlKp34dWQDAitQZ3Q/viewform




 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


